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South Northamptonshire and Cherwell Council  
 
c/o Eleanor Gingell 
Neighbourhood Planning Officer 
Place and Growth Directorate 
South Northamptonshire and Cherwell Council 
 

 

Thank you for consulting South Northamptonshire on the Ravenstone Neighbourhood Plan. I 

have reviewed the document and can confirm South Northamptonshire Council has no 

formal comments to make.  However, we would like to commend the Parish Council, in 

particular,  for what appears to be a well presented plan with a  pragmatic approach 

towards housing delivery in this very small settlement. 

Due to the location of Ravenstone in relation to the South Northamptonshire border, we 

would appreciate being informed of the outcome of the examination and the final decision 

of the Council.  

 

 


